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The Honorable Lonnie Clark, Chairperson 

House Committee on Veterans and Military 

Statehouse, Room 532-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Clark: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2365 by House Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2365 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2365 would provide that any notes, records, or reports arising out of a peer support 

counseling session relating to National Guard members would be confidential and exempt from 

the Kansas Open Records Act.  This provision would expire on July 1, 2024, unless the Legislature 

acts to renew the provision.  

 

 The Adjutant General’s Department estimates there would be no fiscal effect to agency 

operations resulting from the enactment of HB 2365.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Division of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Cheri Froetschner, Office of the Adjutant General  


